
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 22, 2015 

 

 

TO:  Missouri Natural Gas Operators 

 

FROM:  Bob Leonberger, Missouri Public Service Commission 

 

SUBJECTS: 1) MANGO General Meeting 

  2) Staff Changes 

   

Note:  Copies are not sent to all operator personnel.  Please forward to the appropriate person(s). 

 

1) Next MANGO General Meeting 

The next MANGO general meeting has been set for 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday, March 18, 

2015, in Jefferson City.  The meeting will be on the 4th floor in the Ballroom (Room 450) 

of the Governor Office Building (GOB).  Coffee and bakery items will be served prior to the 

meeting (9:30 a.m.) and lunch will be provided.  Parking is available in the City Parking 

Garage directly across the street from the Governor Office Building.  However, Staff was not 

provided any parking passes for this meeting.  If you have suggestions for discussion items, 

please contact a MANGO Board Member or the MO PSC Staff.  A preliminary meeting 

agenda will be mailed out to you as soon as possible. 

 

2) Staff Change 

We regrettably said goodbye to Rick Fennel, who retired his position with the 

Safety/Engineering Staff on December 31, 2014.  Rick was an outstanding member of the 

MO PSC’s Safety/Engineering Staff for over 21 years.  We will miss Rick, as well as his 

experience and knowledge; however, at the same time wish him well in his well-deserved 

retirement. 

 

An updated Staff Telephone List reflecting the above-noted Staff change will soon be 

available on the MANGO website at mangowp.org. 

 


